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Paul Foley

From: aof3@comcast.net
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 3:55 PM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: Proposed Dispensary

 
Dear Mr. Foley. 
  
Good afternoon.  I am a resident of 30C Dr. Fisher Road.  I am also a seasoned nurse at Martha's 
Vineyard Hospital. I have had some experience in administering medical marijuana in a controlled 
inpatient setting.  
  
I am opposed to the location of the Proposed Dispensary. Like all medicines, homeopathics, 
controlled substances, they can be used well to control pain, nausea, anxiety, seizures, anorexia and 
the list goes on; and then there is the abuse....a setting I work in on a weekly basis.  I am in favor of 
the project just NOT in this residential area.  
  
If the dispensary had some well-documented, long-standing research on the criteria for administration 
and all that goes with it, on our dear Island, I would be open to that round table discussion. 
  
I vote no.  Thank you. 
  
Respectfully, Linda Fischer 
lmfischer12@gmail.com 


